

September 23, 2022

Christopher Vinck Great Pacific Securities 151 Kalmus Dr., Ste. H-8 Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Re: Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) 3yr Review Confirmation

Certification No.: 12029

Mr. Vinck:

Congratulations! Your business continues to meet the state eligibility criteria as established in OAR 123-200-1000 - 2300 and remains certified subject to all federal and state laws.

Continued certification is contingent upon meeting the requirements under rule, which includes reporting on a yearly basis. Reporting will occur each year on the anniversary date of your certification. You are required to notify COBID within 30 days of any material change in your firm, including changes in ownership, control, operational management, address, or contact information. Submit a Change Request through our online certification management system (https://oregon4biz.diversitysoftware.com), via U.S. Mail, or by email to cobid.web@oregon.gov. Notification must include any supporting documents. Failure to inform COBID of changes or failure to respond to requests for information may result in decertification.

Your Company remains in the Directory of Certified Firms and publicly available at www.ORcobid.com. We recommend that you regularly view your firm's information in the Directory to confirm your contact information is current and that the description and NAICS/NIGP codes listed accurately describe your services and/or products. Your inclusion in our Directory is key to vendors and agencies identifying and confirming your certification in Oregon. As long as your firm remains in the Directory, you are certified. You will receive future notification regarding yearly reporting requirements.

You may continue to receive credit on contracts containing COBID Certified diversity and inclusion goals.

NAICS 523120: SECURITIES BROKERAGE (CHANGED IN 2022 CODESET)
NIGP 94638: CUSTOM BROKERAGE SERVICES, INCLUDING STOCKS AND BONDS

If you have questions regarding your certification and the codes assigned, please contact our office.

Sincerely,

Brad Darcy Certification Specialist II 971-382-2372 brad.darcy@biz.oregon.gov

Note: This certification program cannot count as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE).